

Teddington School, Broom Road, Teddington, Middlesex TW11 9PJ

T 020 8943 0033W www.teddingtonschool.orgE info@teddingtonschool.org

Head of School: Kathy Pacey NPQH Executive Headteacher: John Wilkinson ма NPQH

12 July 2018

Dear Families

Religious Studies GCSE

As we approach the end of the year staff in the department have been really pleased with the students following the Religious Studies GCSE course. They have worked very hard and have been committed and engaged throughout the year. Whilst the summer holidays are about relaxing and having fun, I would suggest that students spend some time going through the topics covered so far, especially keywords and religious teachings, so they are ahead of their revision for when they return to school in September.

All the power points from every lesson are available on Firefly, as well as examination material. You may wish to purchase one of the revision guides, accredited by AQA, which are available on Amazon (see links below). This is a really good tool to go alongside the class work from this year. Finally, a reminder that students must keep their exercise books, as they will need them for revision in Year 11.

Revision Guide links:

https://www.amazon.co.uk/AQA-GCSE-Religious-Studies-Christianity/dp/0198422830/ref=sr_1_2?ie=UTF8&qid=1530108225&sr=8-2&keywords=aqa+religious+studies+qcse+9-1

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Revision-Notes-Religious-Studies-Specification/dp/1510404791/ref=sr_1_5?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1531394128&sr=1-5&keywords=aqa+religious+studies+gcse+9-1

Thank you for your continued support and we wish you a very happy holiday.

Yours faithfully

Ms N Green

Curriculum Leader Humanities